Seventh District Volunteer Rescue Squad, Inc.

P.0. BOX 7, AVENUE, MARYLAND 20609

10/10/2020

From: Seventh District Volunteer Rescue Squad

Chiet Matt Colliflower
President Donald Phetteplace

To: St. Mary’s Co. Emergency Services
Chief EMS Division Dave Stamey

Chief Stamey:

As you know, the Seventh District Vol. Rescue Squad currently has a contract with
Chesapeake Medical Transport Services to provide supplemental staffing for our station
from Monday — Thursday, 0500 to 1500.

In response to the St. Mary’s County Governments efforts to supplement and assist EMS
volunteers with EMS response, the Seventh District VRS is requesting staffing assistance
similar to our current contract.

We are requesting 2 EMTs 5 days a week, 12 hours a day, schedule to be Monday —
Friday, 0500 to 1700. We will assist in this partnership by providing authorization for
the additional staff to operate the Seventh District Vol. Rescue Squad’s ambulance while
on duty.

Sincerely,

Lty (ALY ——

Matt Colliflower Donald Phetteplace

240-298-5913 301-536-0131

Chief President



